
AT THIS TIME, THE PELINO CHARITABLE FOUNDATION IS NOT ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS 
AS WE ARE CURRENTLY REVIEWING OUR STRATEGIC FOCUS.


PLEASE CHECK BACK LATER TO SEE IF YOUR ORGANIZATION ALIGNS WITH OUR NEW 
AREAS OF INTEREST.


THANK YOU FOR YOUR INTEREST IN THE PELINO CHARITABLE FOUNDATION.  WE WISH 
YOU AND YOUR ORGANIZATION ALL THE BEST.


